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19 June 2020

MEMORANDUM NO. NGY 20 - 89

TO : Chancellors
Director, UP-PGH

ATTENTION : Vice Chancellors/Deputy for Administration
HRDO Directors/Heads

SUBJECT PhilHealth Circulars Relating to Benefit Packages
for COVID-19

PhilHealth has released the following circulars on benefit packages relating to
COVID-19:

PhilHealth :
Circular No. Subject
2020-009 Benefit packages for inpatient care of probable and suspect
COVID-19 developing severe illness/outcomes
2020-0010 Benefit package for testing for SARS-CoV-2
2020-0011 Full financial risk protection for Filipino health workers against
coronavirus disease (COVID-19)

For your information.

ié”s: TOR Gﬁuﬁ—,

Vice President for Administration

cc: Office of the President
Vice Presidents and Secretary of the University

Attachment: PhilHealth Circulars 2020-0009 — 2020-0011



